
11/3/22 

Greenhaugh News 
Attendance for the last 2 weeks: 94.8% 

Our target is 96.5% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

 

15.3.22 

Class 2 trip to Vin-
dolanda.  

 

16.3.22 

Class 1 Multiskills at 
Otterburn School has 
been cancelled– it will 
be rearranged for a 
future date 

21.3.22  

Parents Evening 

22.3.22 

Music specialist in 
school for a composi-
tion workshop. 

1.4.22  

Hoopstarz hula hoop 
workshop in school 

8.4.22 

Last day before Easter 
holidays 

 

 

Visitors in School! 

It has been a busy return to school and we have enjoyed having 
lots of visitors, from Under the 
Stars storytelling with Class 2, to 
a visit from Kielder Observatory 
and  a morning of taking part in 
the  “Fair trading Game” to help 
the children understand about 
fairtrade.   

The children were split into 
groups from different countries. 
Their job was to produce items to 
get counters from “Big Buy.” Big 
Buy set the prices, for example at 
the start of the game they got 1 
counter for each banana—but 
then Big Buy kept changing the 
rules.  The children only got 1 
counter for 2 bananas! Bananas 
that weren’t coloured neatly 
were rejected! The children 
agreed that it wasn’t fair! We 

After School Clubs 
We currently have Sports Club and Cook-
ery Club running  on Fridays and Wednes-
days after school.  Sports club this week 
involved using  the school wall frames. Mr 
Hill was very impressed with how well be-
haved and calm everyone was, even 
though they were excited! 
 

  
 

School Lunches 
We are sad to say that Yvonne, our wonderful school cook has 
an exciting new job.  We are advertising for a new cook, but 
there may be a 2 week period before Easter when we can’t 
serve hot meals.  We will update you with more information as 
soon as possible. 


